
 

 

MAGARENG MUNICIPALITY

 
P.O. BOX 10         Tel 053 497 3111 
WARRENTON        
8530          02 JULY 2024  
_________________________________________________________ 
  

PUBLIC NOTICE!!!     PUBLIC NOTICE!!!     PUBLIC NOTICE!!! 
 
 

PREPAID ELECTRICY TARIFFS 
 
After consultation with the prepaid electricity system vendor, it has come 
to our attention that the vending system does not allow them to override 
the system to make the necessary corrections within this month of July as 
there has already been transactions processed.As such all transactions for 
this month will be on the higher tariff and can only be corrected starting 
01 August 2024.  
 
Due to the blocked tariffs (0-50 units, 51-350 units, 351-600 units, 600 
units and more) used we will however only be able to provide the 
difference in units after the month of July 2024 has ended. 
 
You are requested to continue providing the revenue officials with the 
following information to ensure you are provided with your units in due 
course: 

Name:   

Surname:   

Address:   

Email:   

Cellphone:   

Prepaid Meter Number:   

Date of Purchase:  

Purchase Amount:   

Number of Units Received:   
 
We sincerely apologize for the inconvenience this has caused. 
 
Issued by Revenue Unit 


